Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
The Construction Industry Licensing Board hereby gives notice that on August 9, 2010, it received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Bruce Landers. The petition seeks the Board’s interpretation of Sections 489.105(3)(b) and (15), Florida Statutes, and whether the Petitioner is properly licensed pursuant to Sections 489.105(3)(b) and (15), Florida Statutes, to perform remodeling, repairing or improvement of any size building if the services do not affect the structure members of the building.

Copies of the petition may be obtained from: G. W. Harrell, Executive Director, Construction Licensing Board, P. O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257.
